
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON CONFIRMING THE 2023 FIRE HAZARD FUEL REDUCTION 

ITEMIZED REPORT 
 
WHO: Cambria Community Services District (CCSD) Board of Directors 
 
WHEN: June 20, 2024, at 1:00 PM 
 
WHERE: 1000 Main Street Cambria, CA 93428 and via Zoom Webinar 
 
WHAT: 1. The Cambria Community Services District Board of Directors will hold a public hearing to 

confirm the 2023 Fire Hazard Fuel Reduction Itemized Report of the Cambria Community 
Services District on Thursday, June 20, 2024 at 1:00 p.m.  

 
2. Copies of the 2023 Fire Hazard Fuel Reduction Itemized Report of the Cambria Community 
Services District are available for public review and inspection at the Cambria Community 
Services District office, located at 1316 Tamsen Drive, Suite 201, Cambria, CA 93428, and on the 
front door of the Cambria Veterans’ Hall, located at 1000 Main Street, Cambria, CA. 
      
3. The 2023 Fire Hazard Fuel Reduction Itemized Report of the Cambria Community Services 
District can also be accessed online at: https://www.cambriacsd.org/2024-06-20-board-meeting.  
 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: You may contact the Confidential Administrative Assistant at the CCSD, 
1316 Tamsen Street, Suite 201, P.O. Box 65, Cambria, CA 93428, Tel: (805) 927-6223, Fax: (805) 927-5884. 
 
This public hearing shall comply with the requirements of the Americans with Disabilities Act. 
 
Haley Dodson 
Confidential Administrative Assistant  
Dated: June 5, 2024 
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